September 18, 1984

Bill Nittler
Box 724
Meeker, CO 81641

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your reception report. I'm sorry that I
did not receive your previous letter. Yes, your report
is correct. You are also correct on the ecall letters.
We changed from KREX and KREX-FM to KIIC and KVEE in
June of 1984,

I am also enclosing a coverage map for your information.
Again, thank you so much for writing and for your interest
10 our station.

Jim Lucas
Chiet Engineer
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